
 

1 AVX Boulevard 

Fountain Inn, SC 29644 USA 

Phone: +1 (864) 967-2150 

Website: https://www.kyocera-avx.com 

 

Attention: 

Customers and distribution partners 

Change Notice 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you very much for your great and continuous support for business with KYOCERA AVX. This is 

the official notification that we are going to change the packaging of some part numbers. Please review 

this and indicate your feedback for this Notice in writing by the Feedback Due date. Your 

understanding and support are highly appreciated. 

Date of change: Early January 2024 

Change: We will be removing the label that was on each PE bag for the following part numbers: 

 

• X1005243-LGA2SA10A1 

• X1005244-LWA3SX10A2 

• X1005245-LSA3SA10A2 

• X1005246-4GA1SA03B1 

• X1005246-4GA1SA10A1 

• X1005246-4GA1SA10B2 

• X1005247-GNA1SA10A1 

• X1005247-GNA1SA30A1 

• X1005248-GDA2SA10A2 

• X1005249-LGA2SA10A2 

• X1005323-W3A1SA10A1 

 

 
 



Contact: 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jessica Dai at +1 (858) 550-6044 or 

email at jessica.dai@kyocera-avx.com 

 

 

Thank you. 

KYOCERA AVX Components Corporation 

 

Carmen Redondo 

Director, Global Marketing Antennas 

 

December 18, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Customer feedback regarding the change notification: 

Requests, Questions, Comments: 

 

 

Signature of 
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